

Copley Primary School Mewsletter Friday 30th November 2018, Issue 11

01422 354209 head/admin/clerical@copley.calderdale.sch.uk



This weeks Earth Award Winners



Our Stars of the week—Woodhouse

HUNGRY CATERPILLAR UPDATE



We had our second art day on Tuesday with the Artworks team. The hungry caterpillar structure is now complete. Our next task is to put all the pieces together!

If all goes to plan, he should be ready to take pride of place in the school hall over the Christmas holidays.









Christmas Carol Concert

A letter was sent home this week with details of our carol concert on Tuesday 18th Dec at St Stephen's Church. Please can you ensure you return the slip requesting your initial



one ticket by Monday 3rd Dec, so we can reallocate any spare tickets to those families who have requested an extra ticket. This deadline will **NOT** be extended and we will begin to issue extra tickets on Monday after school to those who have requested them.

We have an absolute maximum figure of 150 parents for each of the concerts imposed by the Churches Conservation Trust. Tickets will be sent home with your child's name on it,

Reading Meetings

Thank you to all parents who took the time to join us for the reading meetings. We hope you found it beneficial. Keep reading!



Please can we remind parents/carers dropping off or collecting children that you must NOT park on the zig zag lines outside school. This is extremely dangerous for both pedestrians and drivers alike.

What's happening in school week beginning 3rd December

Mon 3rd Dec	•	Karate after school Club	
Tues 4th Dec			
Wed 5th Dec			
	•	Year 4 swimming	
	•	HT after school football club	
Thurs 6th Dec	•	6.30pm School choir performing at Ravenscliffe Carol Concert @ All Saints Church	
Fri 7th Dec	•	SOW — Calder , FOCSA hamper draw	
	•	Tour de Yorkshire Launch event in Leeds	
	•	Heslop Cup Final @ Northbridge (boys & girls)	

Weekly attendance % & number of pupils late in each class

Northdene	94	1
Bankhouse	97	1
Greenpark	99	0
Riverwood	100	0
Springwood	95	1
Calder	95	0
Lydbrook	96	1
Woodhouse	93	1

POPPY APPEAL

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to this worthy cause . We raised £112.44 towards a district total of £15,000.00



Online applications can be submitted from 19th November 2018 to 15th January 2019 at www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions

We will be holding our school Christmas Fayre on Friday 14th December 2018. We are always looking for donations of unwanted gifts, chocolates, smellies, books, toys in good condition etc, so if you can help in any way please drop your items off at reception. Also if you can help with the stalls please let Mrs Hendy know.

We hope you will all join us (and Santa) on the day.

SANTA

Don't forget to return your request to see Santa slips ASAP. Appointment times will be sent home nearer the date.



Thank you to so many of you for returning the new menu cards. If you still have them to return please can you do so as soon as possible.



If you have not already done so, please return your child's menu choice as soon as possible.



Cleaning Vacancy

We are looking to expand our hard working site team in January and require 2 additional cleaners. The hours of work are 3.30 to 5.30, Monday to Friday. We can be flexible with work times during school holidays.

Please call into the office before Wed 5th December and speak to Mrs Metcalfe or Mr Kaye for further details.